
 
 

Effective September 1, 2017  
 

New Parking Operator 
The City of Minneapolis through MPLS Parking will no longer be operating the 
Government Center Ramp.   
 
Beginning September 1st, the Government Center Parking Ramp will be operated 
by Allied Parking/Interpark.  All questions/concerns pertaining to the future 
operation of the ramp can be directed to (612) 338-2643 or by email 
Pbuckvold@alliedparkinginc.com. 
 
Monthly Parkers, please be aware that your September parking invoice will be sent 
to you by the Allied Parking/Interpark group. Contained in this invoice is the new 
remittance address. 

Action Required 
If you are on a payment program such as Wage Works which automatically pays 
for your parking, you must contact that benefit provider to redirect payment to 
Allied Parking/Interpark. 
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